





Chief, Pediatric Hematology-Oncology Unit MassGeneral Hospital for Children 55 Fruit St. - Yawkey 8B-8893 Boston, MA 02114 Tel. (617) 724-3315 / Fax (617) 724-8526 Howard J. Weinstein, M.D. R. Alan Ezekowitz Professor of Pediatrics Department of Pediatrics

June 16, 2017

Rob Butcher Swim Across America 11600 N. Community House Rd. Charlotte, NC 28277

Dear Rob:

On behalf of the MassGeneral Hospital *for* Children Cancer Center, we are thrilled to have had a wonderful partnership with Swim Across America for the past four years. The generosity of SAA allows my team to pioneer new cancer research initiatives and make advances in the field. During the past four years, funds raised by SAA have supported two of our physician/scientists. The funds have allowed these researchers to undertake groundbreaking projects in the areas of cancer drug screening and leukemia biology. Were it not for the support from SAA, these projects would not have been able to get initiated. In addition to this vital support, we have been honored to welcome SAA Olympians to our Pediatric Hematology-Oncology Clinic at MGHfC. They have brought smiles to the faces of our patients during their visits.

We thank you for believing in our mission and for your commitment to our work. SAA is making a measurable difference in the lives of many pediatric cancer patients. We look forward to a long-term partnership.

Sincerely,

HJW/cd

Howard J. Weinstein, M.D.

Horalplomes



